A Word from LCPtracker’s President...

We, at LCPtracker, are honored to have you as clients and users of our software service. Our commitment to
you is to always give value each and every time we interact. Prevailing wage has over one hundred years of
history with the first State law of Kansas created in 1891. The Federal Davis-Bacon law was passed in 1931.
These laws have provided a great benefit to our country. Overwhelmingly, objective research has demon-
strated that States with prevailing wage laws don't increase construction cost and provide these benefits to
the community:

« Reducing occupational injuries

« Increasing the pool of skilled workers

« Building better facilities

+ Reducing long-term maintenance costs

- Increasing State revenues with a better-employed and more highly skilled workforce

We are all playing a major role in helping this country understand the numerous benefits of prevailing wage.
Our goal at LCPtracker is to strive to provide you the best labor compliance software service we can. To that
end, we offer agencies and contractor users a fast, reliable, easy-to-use system to comply with the labor com-
pliance laws. This is one of the key reasons we are hold our annual user training conference. Not only do we
believe this is a great way to better educate our users, but we also believe that your contribution will help
everyone learn something. Our collective knowledge, brought into one location to capture and explore each
other’s experiences, is an excellent venue to continue to improve the value to you - our clients and users.

I wish you all the very best and may God bless you.

Sincerely,

Mark Douglas
President




